
 

 

Finally, we are settling into the usual sun, wind, and fog pattern we know and love.  

It is time to get out and enjoy your boat! 

 

Messing with the restrooms?  SOMEONE is, and when we discover who it is, we 

will deal with them appropriately.  Why would someone remove knobs, kill wall 

breaker switches and leave restroom doors propped open with the deadbolt, inten-

tionally, in the middle of the night?  We want to know, too.  This creates darkness 

and security issues for all users that may followé we are serious on the follow-up 

investigation and will take action as required to mitigate the damages to our facility.  

Please let us know if you see suspicious activity. If you see something, say some-

thing! 

 

You have probably noticed that there are many changes near the Marinaôs facility 

entrance and to the Bay Trail.  These changes come with the construction of several 

new buildings and parking structures in the area west of the SPYC lot.  We have a 

newly paved sidewalk and crosswalk near the parking lot entrance and overall pe-

destrian access at the termination of the project should be improved.  The trail on 

the south side of the Sierra Point ñpeninsulaò remains closed until the end of con-

struction, and signs with updates on timelines are posted by the builders periodical-

ly.  Needless to say, your patience with access and noise issues is appreciated! 

 

The sailing season is upon us and there will be  a presentation of the rules and 

courses for this yearôs Beer Can race season sponsored by the Sierra Point Yacht 

Club.at their facility on Tuesday, May 7th at 6 PM.  Be sure to attend so you can 

join in the racing and the excellent post-race fun at the SPYC! 

 

A short update on future improvements here includes installation of a brand new 

pump-out facility, improvements to the existing fishing pier, and a new metal work 

building to be set up south of the SPYC  on the pad that has been poured.  Our Ma-

rina Maintenance workers Chris Redfield and Douglas Messing have done an 

amazing job on the docks, buildings and grounds and the place is looking sharpï be 

sure to thank them for their efforts when you see them working on your docks!  

Your Brisbane Marina staff are an integral part of the Brisbane Public Works team, 

and we have the ability to bring many tools to bear on any issues arising here 

thanks to the depth of our team! National Public Works week is May 19-25th. 

 

We appreciate your business and are happy you have chosen the beautiful Brisbane 

Marina! 

 

Michael Hahn 

Harbormaster 
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Beautiful weather is here! 
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2019 Tide Tables are here!  
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                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
                            Michael Bell, Commodore 

 

¶ Every Friday NightðPot Luck 6-9 PM 

¶ MAY  OPEN HOUSE: Sat. 5/5/19 

¶ MAINTENANCE WORK PARTY Sat. 5/11/19 

¶ SUNDAY BRUNCHESï beginning again May 5th 

Enjoy the beauty and the quiet times hereé 


